
 

Ref. No.: 

Plexh/Cir/1159                                                                                                      20/03/2025 

  
  
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 
  

Dear Sir/Madam, 
  

Subject: Regarding Extension of the last date for filing Annual RoDTEP Return 

(ARR) for Financial Year 2023-24 

Ref.No. DGFT Trade Notice: 51/2024-25, dated on 19th March, 2025 

  

We wish to inform you that the Annual RoDTEP Return (ARR) for FY 2023-24, 

originally due for online submission was March 31, 2025, has now been extended 

to June 30, 2025, as per Public Notice No. 51/2024-25 dated 19.03.2025. 

  

For more information please find the attached public notice. 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_9qwWJyMg7iNNACc44rktOW1rqjRBjb4/view?usp=sharing

